
 
 
 
 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT NEGATIVE DECLARATION: CORRECTION 
 

January 11, 2023 
To: State Clearinghouse, Governor’s Office of Planning & Research 
From: David Feinstein, Community Development Director  
Subject: Updated Posting for City of Fairfield Draft Negative Declaration – SCH # 2022120605 
 
On December 22,2022, the State Clearinghouse posted a Notice of Intent (NOI) of a Negative 
Declaration (“ND”) for the City of Fairfield’s (“City”) 6th Cycle Housing Element update. The 
prevoius NOI reflected an incorrect public review period. The City of Fairfield is requesting that 
the state and local review end date be changed from January 20th, 2023 to January 27th, 2023.  
 
The City is posting an updated NOI and NOC to reflect the corrected public review and comment 
period of December 22nd, 2022 to January 27th, 2023.  
 
Three nonsubstantive edits to the ND have also been made: 
1. PDF p. 37: “Redevelopment Department” corrected to “Community Development 

Department” 
2. PDF p. 38: “Section V” is corrected to “Section XV” 
3. PDF p. 38: Appropriate entity for determination changed from “Community Development 

Department to “Mayor” 
 

You may contact the City’s CEQA consultant, Alison Moore, at alison@dyettandbhatia.com with 
any questions. Thank you. 

 
 


